At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report,
as follows:

It is recommended that the TTC, as the sole shareholder of Toronto Transit Infrastructure
Limited (TTIL), approve the attached proxy which will be used to approve the dissolution of
Toronto Transit Infrastructure Limited (TTIL) at an upcoming TTIL Shareholder meeting.



